KIBABII UNIVERSITY
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

INTERNAL MEMO
From: Deputy Registrar (AA) Date: 11" August 2016
To: ALL STUDENTS Ref: KIBU/ACA/CORR.35/VOL.1

RE: RELEASE OF EXAMINATION RESULTS —-2015/2016 ACADEMIC YEAR

This is to inform ALL STUDENTS that the Examination Results have been
released and can be viewed from the University = Website:
www.kibabiiuniversity.ac.ke.

However, students with the following ISSUES WILL NOT receive their
examination results:

1. Those students with fees balances‘.
2. Students who did not register their courses (and units) on the Enterprise
Resource Planning (ERP) System.

The students in (2) above are informed that the ERP System will be opened from
Thursday, 11th August 2016 to Wednesday, 17" August 2016 to allow them to
correct/upload their course registration details.

All students with fees balances will only obtain their examination results after
providing evidence of payment of full fees.

e,

M. S. Maleche
DEPUTY REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS)

Copy to: Ag. Vice Chancellor

- Ag. Deputy Vice Chancellor (A&SA)
- Deputy Vice Chancellor (AF&D)

- Deputy Vice Chancellor (PPR&I)

- - Deans/Directors

- CoD’s/HoD’s/Co-ordinators






